
  
 

 

         18 October 2022 

 

Immigration New Zealand 

 

To whom it may concern, 

The applying student is part of a Frontiers Abroad and University of Canterbury study 

abroad programme. This programme is unique because it begins with a 4-week field course 

throughout New Zealand prior to the beginning off semester 1.  

This field course begins on the 20th of January, 2023 and continues until the beginning of 

semester 1 (20th of February) at the University of Canterbury, where they will be studying 

for the semester. Frontiers Abroad and the University of Canterbury are working together to 

deliver this programme, as such, this is a vital part of the students curriculum at the 

University of Canterbury.  

I would like for the applying student’s visa to accommodate for the additional field course. If 

you have any questions, please feel free to get in contact with me.  

 

 

 

Dr. Darren Gravley� Director� 

Frontiers Abroad� 
Ass. Professor of Geology  

Department of Geological Sciences University of Canterbury  

 


